NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING 2020-2021 DISTRICT-WIDE SCHOOL
SAFETY PLAN

Notice is hereby given that the Palmyra-Macedon Central School District will hold a public

hearing at the High School Café located at 151 Hyde Parkway at 7:00 o'clock p.m. on November

3., 2020 concerning the proposed District-Wide School Safety Plan for the 2020-2021 school

year. A copy of the proposed District-Wide School Safety Plan for the 2020-2021 school year is

available on the School District’s website: https://www.palmaccsd.org/. School personnel,

parents, students and any other interested parties are invited to provide input regarding the

development of the 2020-2021 District-Wide School Safety Plan.



